
State of the Rockies Conference Workshop:

Monday, April 7th
4:30-6:30

Slocum Commons, Slocum Hall
Colorado College Campus

With growing concern over climate change and rising prices of oil and natural gas,  
attention is turning more and more to renewable energy.  What opportunities ex-
ist to incorporate renewable energy in our everday lives?  The goal of this State of 
the Rockies Workshop is to foster dialogue about the role of renewable energy in 
our communities, ways in which the community can promote energy conservation 
programs, and explore incentives and techniques for including renewable energy 
in our homes and businesses. We invite all members from the Colorado Springs 
community to attend and participate!

Attendees include representatives from Colorado Springs Utilites, SolSource Inc., 
and Colorado Springs citizens who have utilized solar energy in their homes and 
businesses.

Food will be provided

Promoting Renewable Energy in 
Colorado Springs

The Colorado College State of the Rockies Project is a student-faculty collaborative research initiative that ex-
amines issues pertinent to the eight-state Rocky Mountain West.  This workshop is an extension of the research 
conducted by Liz Kolbe, class of ‘08.  Her report can be found in the 2008 State of the Rockies Report Card.

For more information, contact:

Chris Jackson
Program Coordinator
(719) 227-8145
chris.b.jackson@coloradocollege.edu


